Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter September 20th 2015



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls:

James O'Brien, Billy Rohan, Maurice Cotter, Joseph Moran, Kitty McCarthy,
Denis (Dinny) Barry, Anne Deane, Dan & Ciss Murphy, Chris Sinclair,
Nora May O'Brien, Dermot Egan, Kathleen Donovan Ring,
Maurice (Mossie) Cunningham, Josie O'Brien, Mary (Molly) Collins,
May They Rest in Peace.

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: Joseph Kieran Kelly, James Paul O'Donoghue, Who were recently Baptised.

First Holy Communion Dates 2016

Ballintotis: Saturday, April 30th

Midleton C.B.S.: Saturday, April 30th

Gaelscoil Mainistir na Corann: *Saturday, May 14th.*

St. Brigid's, St. John the Baptist, Educate
Together:

Saturday, May 21st.

ĵ

<u>Parish Website</u> – www.midletonparish.ie <u>Parish Mobile</u> 0872468234 <u>Parish Office</u> 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com <u>Opening Hours-</u> Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. St. Vincent De Paul Contact No. 086-3114512

Fr. Goold's Golden Jubilee

The occasion of Fr. Goold's Golden Jubilee will be marked at the Vigil Mass (6.10pm.) on Saturday, September 26th.

All are invited afterwards for light refreshments in The Midleton Park Hotel.

Confessions and Anointings:

Will be held in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel, on Thursday next, September 24th, at 11.20am. after 11.00am Mass

Autumn Stations.

Anyone willing to host The Autumn Stations should contact the priest of their area – or the parish priest in the coming week.

A 4 week computer class for beginners will commence on Thurs. Sept. 24th at St. Mary's High School. Transition year students will instruct adults in basic computer skills, during this Log on to Learn programme which is free of charge. The class is from 4-5pm and light refreshments will be served each evening. Places are limited so if interested please contact Joan at the office. Ph: 4631973 a.s.a.p.

Volunteers needed for S.V.P. Thrift Shop, Youghal Road. Please contact Gerardine at 021-4613744 for further details.

Life Pregnancy Care Service

A sincere word of thanks to all who contributed to the recent Church Gate Collection on behalf of the above, with special thanks to the collectors.

Midleton C.B.S. P.P.U. Bingo in Secondary School every Monday at 8.00pm. sharp. Great prizes. Everybody very welcome.